
10.28 “SAFE AT HOME” PROGRAM 

 

The “Safe at Home” program protects victims of domestic violence and human trafficking.  

Anyone participating in this program, including students, employees and community 

members, may request that the District use an address designated by the Ohio Secretary of 

State.  If this request is made, the District shall use the designated address instead of the 

address of the individual’s residence, school, business, institution of higher education, 

business, or place of employment, which is collectively known as a “confidential address.”   

 

When individuals participate in the Safe at Home program, their name, confidential 

address, telephone number, and other personally identifiable information is not public 

record and shall not be released except as otherwise permitted by law. 


